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Course:  As we approach the middle of January, 
there is a stretch of 10 or more days the tarps will 
cover the greens.  Remember, that if there is frost 
visible on the greens while playing in the winter 
months, to please stay off the greens. 

 

Lost & Found:  Our collection of left items found 
on the course continues to grow, please check with 
clubhouse if you have lost something.  Someone 
even left a very nice Mississippi States bag and 
clubs on one of our carts.  If you know who left 
them, please to them to contact the clubhouse. 

 

Members Going Inactive: Hunter Blanton and 
Herschel Emmert. 

 

New Members: Please welcome our new members 
Carl and Joseph Willard.  Returning members: 
Kenneth Brevard and Clyde Vericker. 

 

Policing the Course: A friendly reminder it takes 
every member to politely ask green players to 
please obey all course signage. 

 

 

 

 

Holidays: Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy and Prosperous New Year. 

 

Elected Board Officers – 2024: President: Mike 
Gooch…Vice-President: Blaine Tedder…Secretary: 
Anthony Watson.  Make sure you tell these guys 
how much you appreciate their willingness to serve.  
It is a thankless job. 

 

Thoughts, For A New Year 

As the calendar flips to a New 
Year, we have the chance to pause 

and reflect on our lives.  Please don’t 
get bogged down and stuck on 

rehearsing past failures of yester year.  
That often becomes a rabbit hole that 

literally leads nowhere.  Instead, assess 
our past actions and if need be, set new 

goals for the months ahead.  
Sometimes in our most difficult and 

trying times, maybe it is a good time to 
test these simple words of the Lord, 

“Be Still and Know That I am 
God.”  

 


